
October 8, 2021 

 

Oscar Manuel Calderon LLosa Sr., MD 

Av Brasil 3120 

Apartament 2301 

Lima  

PERU 

 

Dear Dr. Calderon Llosa, 

 

I am writing to congratulate you for completing your pollen certification process and to present 

you with a certificate.  You are now a NAB pollen counter.  I am pleased to welcome you to the 

NAB community. 

 

According to our records, you will be counting pollen for the Lima, Peru station. 

 

Please note these comments from the reviewer: "Dr. Calderon Llosa passed the pollen video 

exam with a score of 93%. He had a few minor errors. He misidentified a 

few Alnus as Betula, and his count was one pollen grain off on two others. Overall, this was an 

excellent exam. The Aerobiology Committee congratulates Dr. Calderon Llosa on becoming 

pollen certified. Well done!” 

 

Again, I want to congratulate you for becoming a certified NAB pollen counter.  The NAB looks 

forward to working with you.   

 

If you have questions, please contact Melissa Ramsey or Pamela Harris at nab@aaaai.org. 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Leonard Bielory, MD FAAAAI 

Aerobiology Committee Chair

 


